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Travel Restrictions 

Zach <zachs300@gmail.com> 
To: edc.cob@edcgov.us 

Dear Board Members, 
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Wed, Jun 3, 2020 at 9:21 AM 

It is time to open Tahoe travel and rentals. I have noticed it is mostly locals not even wearing masks because the health 
department is not requiring it, but travel is banned still? That does not make any sense. Stop using the lack of medical 
beds as an excuse. Everyone knows if needed patients would be transferred out of the Tahoe area especially visitors who 
would want transfer to their own facility. 

Regards, 
Zach Ladner 


